

SOUTH AFRICAN COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS

ThisWeek@Council

APPRECIATING SENIOR CITIZENS

SACSSP secretariat attended an event hosted by Al Taawun Fi Al, a non-profit organisation based in Ennerdale. Johannesburg, on the 16th of June 2021 to commemorate National Youth Day. This event was hosted with the support of the SACSSP, Gauteng Department of Social Development, SAPS, Africa Muslim Agency and many more sponsors. Al Taawun Fi A / wanted to celebrate this day differently this time. Instead of celebrating how most South African citizens would, the organisation celebrated this day with the senior citizens based around Ennerdale to appreciate the grandparents, fathers and mothers of June 16 activists.

This event appreciated and emphasized the important role elderly people have played in the upbringing of youth from generation to generation. The rights of the elderly were explained in detail by the Department of Social Development and SAPS and they were informed on how they can seek help against crime and abuse that they might experience from many

quarters in their life's journey. In her message of support the Registrar, Ms Langi Malamba, reiterated the value and importance senior citizens play in our society and how they must be looked after.

These senior citizens were spoiled with goodies and blankets to keep them warm during this Winter



UPDATES & ANNOUNCEMENTS

IMPORTANT: The Finance Division is currently emailing receipts as per requests from practitioners, please also check your junk folder when you have requested a receipt to be emailed. It is important to update one's particulars as soon as possible (on the website) or by completing and submitting FORM RR.1 (available on website) if your last known details have changed.

Please share this news with your networks as well

ThisWeek@Council is a weekly update by Council on matters of interest.

ISSUED BY: SACSSP Communications (22 June 2021)



www.sacssp.co.za



communications@sacssp.co.za



@OfficialSACSSP

